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Chaplain: 
Father Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  
DeafCatholicEdmonton@CAEDM.ca 
780-700-0234 text message only 
In case of emergency, text to Father 
Matthew for assistance. 
 
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
780) 701-1817 TTY 
780) 436-7255  fax 
 780) 446-7317  text-message 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca      email 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
John.Shores@ualberta.ca    email  
  

  
 

      The people in Nazareth 
wanted to push Jesus out 
of their town and down the 
hill on which their town  
was built but Jesus passed 
through them and went 
away. 
 
 
 

ICDA Canadian Section 
Chapter # 108 
 

 Website: 

 www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org       
  
 Charitable Donation Number 
          11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

 
                                      Office and Mailing Address  
   3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings 
     First Reading: Jeremiah 1:4-5, 17-19 
     Psalm # 71 
     Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:31 – 13:13 
     Gospel: Luke 4:21-30 
Next Sunday – Feb. 7th – 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time “C” 
    First Reading: Isaiah 6:1-2, 3-8 
    Psalm # 138 
    Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 15:1-11 
    Gospel: Luke 5:1-11 
 

  
FEBRUARY 10th is ASH WEDNESDAY and the beginning of Lent. 
Father Matthew will have a Mass for the Deaf at 7:00 P.M. on this 
day with the ashes being distributed on our foreheads.   The Mass 
will be followed by a “Service of Forgiveness”.   This is a wonderful 
way to begin Lent.   All are welcome. 
 

COMING EVENT: FAMILY DAY PARTY AND POTLUCK LUNCH 
on Sunday, February 14th after our 11:00 A.M. Mass.  Family Day 
this year is on Monday, February 15th so Sunday, Feb. 14th is also 
Valentine’s Day.  This will be held in the PRC room # 161.  Bring 
your favorite potluck.  Everyone is welcome.    
 

   LIFE GIVING LOVE 
 It is from the cross that we receive his life-giving love.  It is 
through the cross that we have faith in his mercy.  The eternal Son 
of God came to earth, lived, died and rose again so that we might 
obtain the glorious liberty of the children of God.   
                                                               - from Zealous 
 

PLEASE THINK OF OTHERS AND HANG UP YOUR COATS SO 
PEOPLE HAVE A PLACE TO SIT.  Don’t worry; the Sisters are not 
planning to steal your coat. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JANUARY 31, 2016 
FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME “C” 

 

http://www.deafcatholicedmonton.org/

